Nottingham West PTO 

First Meeting November 7th, 2013

Co-Presidents – Jennifer Nangle & Barbara Hayes

Treasurer – Karen Provencher    Secretary – Suzanne Dozois

· Treasurer Report

· Spirit Wear orders should be arriving in the next couple of weeks. Orders will be sent home with students unless requested otherwise in writing by parents.

· The PTO has been asked to provide financial assistance to replace the light system in the cafeteria. We look forward to seeing the lights up and working in the near future!

· Able to help HOT? They are in need of the following and have received this request:  “Our team really needs someone to copy A-Z resources, organize existing books into units, and disburse some copied worksheets to our 4th grade team.  We are in need of someone copying books and worksheets weekly.  The organization of books into units can be done on a weekly or monthly basis.  This job would pretty much be on-going because we will need books right through June.  The day and time is really flexible.  The person would need to print the materials from the computer lab and copy and assemble them for distribution.”

· Hospitality for Parent Teacher Conference Nights was a hit once again. Thanks to Mike’s Pies for donating to the event with sandwiches. We returned the favor on the second evening to supplement some sandwiches that we were in need of. Thank you to Kerrie and all of her helpers and to those who donated food and gift certificates!

· Holiday Shop will be open on Tuesday and Thursday mornings. Items are sold on a first come first serve basis. All order forms should have gone home on Monday. Shopping has begun. Thank you to all of our wrappers- Christine, Maryjoy, Karen, Tina, Johanna, Brandi, Suzanne, Barbara, Kim, and Donna. This is a wonderful event that the children love to take part in! Thanks also to Melissa for helping to stock the store!

· Holiday Family Event will be this Friday evening from 6-7:30. Sign-ups are closed at this time and we look forward to seeing all who signed up on this evening. Staff and volunteer members of the Alvrine High School Key Club will be here to run our activities for the evening. 

· Book Fair is up and running. The event will be open from 3-7 on Thursday and Friday evening of this week. Please come and join us and shop for the holidays!

· January will be Bingo Night. We will providing bingo options in 3 ways: free admission cards, $10 package for admission, 2 waters, and 4 slices of pizza and $20 package for admission, 2 waters, 8 slices of pizza. A bake sale will also be open during the event. We will be in need of bakers for this event. If you are willing to bake and item please fill out the baking sheet.

· February will be our Barn Yard Valentine Dance. This will be a free RSVP event for NWES families. Forms will go out in January. A concession stand with waters and baked goods will be available during the event. Bakers will be needed for this event as well if interested.

· We are still in need of a School Store Coordinator. If interested please see Jennifer Nangle or email her at jnangle@comast.net 

Happy Holidays to You All! 

Our next meeting will be held on January 8th at 7pm in the library.


